
WATER OUTAGE
What?
The Coos Bay North Bend Waterboard will be retiring a 6” water 
hydrant main causing a water shut off to businesses and several 
residences at the Kilkich Reservation.
When?
This work is scheduled to occur on Friday, July 28th, from 5:30 am – 
8:00 am.  
Where?
This will affect several of the Tribal Government Buildings including 
the Learning Center, Kilkich Administration Building, and the Ko-
Kwel Wellness Center as well as six (6) residential buildings. 
What does this mean for you?
Affected Tribal businesses will open at their usual times.
Residents:
Water will be shut-off to the six residences on the south side of 
Miluk Drive, to the east of the Learning Center.   The showers and 
restrooms at the Plankhouse will be open and available for use 
during the outage.
We apologize for the short notice of this outage and appreciate 
your flexibility and patience.  
Please reach out to our office, using the contact information below, 
with any questions or concerns.
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